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Black River Falls Service Center

Jim Doyle, Governor 910 Hwy 54 East

Matthew J. Frank, Secretary Black River Falls, Wisconsin 54615

WISCONSIN Scott Humrickhouse, Regional Director Telephone 715-284-1400

DEPT. OF NATURAL RESOURCES FAX 715-284-1737
Ivan and Sonja Kinning August 13, 2010

N11192 County Road G
Osseo, W1 54758

Subject: NR 151 Compliance
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Kinning,

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge that you have implemented the necessary corrective actions to
comply with portions of the Non-Point Pollution State Performance Standards in NR 151, Wis. Adm. Code. The
Department, in partnership with the Jackson County Land Conservation Department, has determined the installed
Best Management Practices at your operation to be adequate to meet the Agricultural Performance Standards and
Prohibitions on the areas described below. As a result of installing the Best Management Practices, the
Department and the County have determined that you are now in compliance with the following State
Agricultural Performance Standards and Prohibitions at the specific locations below:

Standard/Prohibition Description of Compliance Location

NR 151.07 Nutrient Management All Cropland Fields listed in the 2010 -590

NR 151.08 (3) Prohibition on unconfined Manure | T23N, R6W Section 18, NE %4, NE % of the NW V4
in the Water Quality Management
Area )

NR 151.08 (4) Prohibition on direct runoff T23N, R6W Section 18, NE Vs of the SW %4
From a feedlot or stored manure
NR 151.08 (5) Prohibition on unlimited livestock T23N, R6W Section 18, NE ¥4, NE Y of the NW Y4
access to waters of the state

In accordance with Ch. NR 151, Wis. Adm. Code, any practice or facility that is in compliance with a
performance standard or prohibition on or after the effective date of the standard or prohibition, must remain in
compliance regardless of whether cost-sharing is provided to the owner or operator. Since you are now deemed in
compliance with the performance standards and prohibitions listed above, it is imperative that you and any future
owners or operators maintain compliance with them.

I want to personally thank you for working with the Department and the County to eliminate your cattle from the
area near the creek bank and contain the manure being generated from the cattle around the buildings. Your
efforts in this matter have contributed to improved water quality of Timber Creek. If you have any further
questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 715.284.1431 or Gaylord Olson at 715.284.0256.

 Sincerely,
vz %/
Dan Helsel

Western River Basin Leader

Cc: Gaylord E. Olson IT  County Conservationist — Jackson Co. Land Conservation Dept.
John Pfender, WT/2, Bob Baczynski, WCR/Baldwin
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